
The Agency continues with payment of funds from the IPARD program 
 
 

The Agency continues with payment of funds from the IPARD program. 
Following the successful realization of the investment, three beneficiaries who have 
signed with the Agency Contracts for allocation of funds from the IPARD Program under 
Public Call 01/2012 have obtained funds for rural development.   

 
The Agency for Financial Support of the 
Agriculture and Rural Development has paid 
12.023.983,00 denars to the Beneficiary MIK 
Sveti Nikole DOO from Sveti Nikole 
modernization and technological upgrade for the 
existing slaughter establishments for cattle,pigs 
and poultry.  
Out of the totally paid funds, 9.017.987,00 
denars are funds from the EU budget and 

3.005.996,00 denars are from the budget of RM. 
 
The beneficiary IF Vanco Ilievski from Resen was reimbursed an amount of 191.821,00 
denars, out of which 143.866,00 denars are from the EU budget, while 47.955,00 denars 
are from the budget of RM. The funds are intended for investments in reconstruction of 
orchards. 
  
The beneficiary Dana Petkovska from Bitola was reimbursed 191.821,00 denars out of 
which 143.866,00 denars are from the EU budget, while 47.955,00 denars are from the 
budget of RM. 


